
Middleton Hall Retirement Village is opening up its grounds
to help raise money for charity as part of the National

Garden Scheme. 

For non-residents, tickets cost £5.00 for an adult, free for a
child and can be booked using the QR code below or

bought on the day

🌿 What’s on:
Guided Garden Tours at 11am & 2pm, led by our Estates

team – open to all visitors and residents.
Afternoon Tea served in our restaurant 12pm–4pm, with a

takeaway option available from the Pavilion.
Booking required – call the Orangery on 01325 331444 

There will also be a pop-up café in the Pavilion, and the
Orangery will be open for refreshments throughout the day.
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